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Dear all, 

 

In view of the epidemic situation in China recently, in order to reduce the risk 

of epidemic spread and protect the health and vital interests of all the 

delegates, we regret to inform that CICC-12 which was originally scheduled 

to be held in Suzhou from November 14 to 17, 2021 will be postponed to 

December 19 to 22. 

Your kindly understanding and patience are highly appreciated. We do hope 

that you will maintain your interest, support and cooperation to make this 

event happen and a success. 

We look forward to seeing you again in December! 

 

Organizing Committee of CICC-12 

The Chinese Ceramic Society  

 

 


